
 
Webstep ASA: Annual accounts for the 
financial year 2024 
 

Oslo, 24 April 2025: The board of directors of Webstep ASA (the "Company") has approved the 
Company's annual accounts for the financial year 2024 and the Company's annual report, including 
the group's annual accounts and the board of directors' report, for the financial year 2024. 

The annual report is attached hereto and will also be made available on the Company's website 
www.webstep.com. Webstep will also publish its annual report in European Single Electronic Format 
(ESEF), available as an attachment to this release.  

 
Contact details for further information: 

Henning Hesjedal, CFO 

Cell: +47 916 83 601 

Email : ir@webstep.com 

Website : www.webstep.com 

 

Webstep ASA is a provider of consultancy services to the private and public sector, with the IT 
expertise necessary to deliver the most demanding digitalisation and IT services. 

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian 
Securities Trading Act​
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